
 

 

 

 
  

  1st October 2022 The Blue Bulletin 

 X` 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

The weather is changing and Autumn definitely seems 

to be upon us. We kindly ask that all your children 

have the right clothing to be outside in the elements 

now the weather is getting cooler. We also have lots 

of lost property if you have not had everything come 

home in the first weeks back at school. It’s located in 

reception so please feel free to come and have a look. 

We look forward to seeing you at the harvest festival.  

Mrs Knox and Mrs Applebee 

It’s Harvest Time! 

Our Harvest service will be on Friday 7th October at 

9.30am. We kindly ask you to bring the following 

donations. Children can bring these in across next week 

and be given to class teacher. Please do not give them in 

to the office. It would be really lovely if every child was 

able to take a donation to church on Friday. 

Reception, Year 1 and 2 – Canned foods 

Key Stage 2 – Packet/Dried foods such as pasta and rice 

Any other donations of the following would also be 

greatly received 

- Cooking Oil 

- UHT Milk 

- Squash 

We always have a large parent turn out at our Church 

Services and welcome all families to join us at the service. 

 

Richard Hill Romans 
You may have seen our very own Richard Hill Romans around school 

recently! Thank you so much to the parents who support children’s 

learning at home. They have really loved sharing their hard work and 

bringing in things from home.  

Christian Distinctiveness 
We are very pleased to say that Reverend Matthew has 

been into school. We are looking forward to working 

with him more as the year goes on and for the children 

to know him just as well as they knew Reverend David. 

He will be attending our Harvest Service and 

introducing himself to parents at that time.  

 

The children all started the school year focussing on the 

different fruits. Their work has gone on display in the 

foyer. Please feel free to have a look next time you are 

in school. 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

3rd October – Foundation Stage Visit to Church 

4th October – Year 3/4 Class Assembly, Black 

History Month 

6th October – Foundation Stage Harvest 

Afternoon 

7th October at 9.30am – Harvest Service 

14th October – Children finish  

24th October – Children return to school 

4th November – Fireworks Night 

7th November – Coffee Morning (date change 

from previous bulletins) 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING – Always our main priority 

Our school staff have had their annual safeguarding 

training and we have Designated Safeguarding 

Leads in School. Please come to us if you have a 

concern at any point. 

Do you have a concern about the well being of a child in 

school? 

Please speak to a DSLs or a member of staff in school. 

Useful contact details: 

NSPCC -0808 800 5000 

Childline -0800 111 

Non-emergency number for the police 0116 222 2222 

PTFA  
We have slightly changed the organisation of our Parent Friends 

Association and the meetings will now be held in school. The 

PTFA are a really valuable part of our school and have organised 

some brilliant events and supported school with curriculum and 

wellbeing resources which we are very grateful for. The first 

meeting is on the 28th October at 1.30pm. We would love to see 

as many people there as possible. The first meeting will be 

about the Fireworks night. Feel free to come along even if you 

haven’t been before! 

 

 

Groups in School 

We have asked all the children in school of 

they would like to take part in. We now have:  

- Pupil Ethos Committee 

- Eco Warriors Group 

- School Council 

- Playground Leaders (Year 5 and 6) 

- Children’s Well Being Champions 

Group 

Look out for next weeks Mental Health 

and Wellbeing newsflash on Positivity! 


